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Board

Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue, Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

From: Martin Haefele Fax: 867-766-7074

Phone: 867-766-7053

Date: Pages: 2

Including this page

To: Matt Law, Fax:  403-514-8341

Northrock Resources CC:

Re:

NOTES:

Attached is the letter I e-mailed you yesterday, but with a signature

Regards

Martin Haefele

This transmission may contain information that is confidential and privileged. It is intended
solely for the use of the addressee and is protected by legislation. If you have received this
fax transmission in error, please call (867) 873 - 9636 (collect) and destroy any pages received.
Thank you.

Vern Christensen Executive Director ...... (867) 873-9029%exec@mveirb.nt.ca
Bridgette Larocque Finance & Administration Officer ..... (867) 873-5257 faac
Joe Acorn Environmental Assessment Officer (867) 873-9193eaoc2@mveirb.nt.ca
Louie Azzoclini Environmental Assessment Officer ......... (867) 873-9189 eaol
Alan Ehrlich Environmental Assessment Officer ........... (867) 873-6052 eaos
Roland Semjanovs Communications Officer .. (867) 873-9636coff@mveirb.nt.ca

URI: www.mvelirb.nt.ca
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Mackenzie Va.ﬂey Environmental Impact Review Board
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Ouir file: EA03-001
March 25, 2003

Matt Law,

Project Consultant

Northrock Resources Ltd.

Suite 3500, 700 2™ Street S.W.
Calgary, AB T2P 2W2

Dear Mr. Law

Re: Notice of Referral to Environmental Assessment — Northrock Resources Ltd.
Summit Creek B-44 Exploratory Well (SOZA—004ISOZL1-003)

On March 21, 2003 the Sahtu Land and Water Board referred Northrock’s Land Use Permit and
Water Licence applications for the Summit Creek B-44 well to Environmental Assessment,
according to section 125 of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act.

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board will determine the scope of the
project and the assessment, and will provide you with terms of reference and a work plan. Your
applications to the Sahtu Land and Water Board have been reviewed and were found to be
sufficient as development description for the purposes of creating the terms of reference. At this
point you are not required to submit any additional information.

All pertinent information will be placed on the Review Board’s public registry. The terms of
reference and work plan will be developed in consultation with the SLWB and other
stakeholders. The Board’s Guidelines for Environmental Impact Assessment, as well as
information on previous assessments, can be found on at www.mveirb.nt.ca. Also, please do
not hesitate to contact me any time at (867) 766-7053 or mhaefele@mveirb.nt.ca, if you wish to
discuss the process involved in an Environmental Assessment.

Sincerely

Al 7

Martin Haefele

Environmental Assessment Officer
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